
Disclaimer

SSHP-Indonesia is an independent service provider acting solely as an intermediary for 
requesting the SATUSEHAT Health Pass, which is required for entry into Indonesia. We are 
not affiliated with or endorsed by any government or Indonesian authority. Our role is limited 
to facilitating the application process on behalf of our users, and we cannot guarantee the 
acceptance or approval of the health pass by Indonesian authorities.

All information provided on this website is intended for general informational purposes only 
and does not constitute official advice or endorsement by any government body. Users are 
responsible for ensuring the accuracy and completeness of the information submitted in their 
application. SSHP-Indonesia shall not be held liable for any direct or indirect losses or 
damages resulting from the use of our services or the acceptance or denial of the health 
pass by Indonesian authorities.

By using our website and services, you acknowledge and accept that SSHP-Indonesia is not 
responsible for any actions or decisions made by the Indonesian authorities regarding the 
health pass. For any official inquiries or concerns about travel requirements, please consult 
directly with the appropriate Indonesian government offices.
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